
Demi  Moore  Dating  Musician
Sean Friday

By April Littleton

According to People, Demi Moore has a new love! Moore was seen
on the beach with musician Sean Friday, 27, while in Tulum,
Mexico. “They’ve been hanging out together for months and by
all appearances, it seems like they’re dating,” a source said.
Moore, 51, divorced Ashton last November.

What are some ways to introduce your new beau to family and
friends?

Cupid’s Advice:

Beginning a new relationship is an exciting feeling, but the
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one thing that can be a little stressful is when it’s time for
your new boo to meet all of your loved ones. Cupid is here to
help:

1. Start small: Introduce your new partner to only a select
few of your loved ones when you’re first starting out. You and
your significant other will already be nervous enough. There’s
no need to bombard your honey’s personal space with all of
your family and friends all at once.

Related: Demi Moore Tweets Cryptic Messages

2. Get together: Plan a small outing for some of your friends
and family to go to. Maybe an outdoor barbeque or a nice
dinner party. Keep your plans low-key so your partner doesn’t
feel too overwhelmed with all of the new people he/she is
bound to meet.

Related:  Demi Moore Has Another Dinner Date with Harry Morton

3. Give prior notice: Make sure you give your loved ones a
heads up before  you introduce them to your partner. The
situation could be a little awkward if they aren’t even aware
that  you’re  in  a  new  relationship.  Also,  make  sure  your
significant other is comfortable with meeting your family and
friends.

What are some other ways to introduce your new beau to family
and friends? Comment below.
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